
04/26/2023

Dear Guest,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will no longer be able to serve as your primary care physician

at Heal 360 Primary care . I have decided to sell my practice to a new owner.

The last day that I will see patients will be 4/30/2023. I will continue to provide medical care for you

prior to this closing date. I have enclosed an authorization form for you to complete and return to our

office to have your medical records forwarded to a new health care provider of your choice.

Once the office has changed ownership, your medical records will be stored electronically. Future

medical record requests can be sent to mr@heal360.com. Requests will be filled as per time limitations

dictated by state law retention requirements.

For next 30 days we will provide continued care at Arlington location 2301 N Collins,Suite 118 Arlington,

Tx 76011 from 9am -1 pm and can be reached at 214-556-8866. If you would like to continue being a

patient please contact one of the following locations:

Wylie: 2806 FM 544, Wylie, TX 75098 Phone # 972-226-8900

Garland: 3320 Lavon Dr, Garland, TX 75040-2910 Phone # 972-200-2595

Plano: 4740 14th St, Suite T1 Plano Tx 75074-7313 Phone # 972-200-7402

Frisco: 9229 Lebanon Road, Frisco, TX 75035 Phone # 469-789-2595

Allen: 940 W Stacy Rd, Suite 110 Allen, TX 75013 Phone # 214-833-3100

Thank you for trusting me with your health care needs throughout my time at Heal 360 Primary care. It

has been a pleasure caring for you. I wish you continued health and happiness in the future.

Sincerely,

Heal360 Primary Care Management

Associate Providers:

Arif Mahmood,MD, Aniqa Butt,MD Noel Pearson, FNP, Kristin Sheneman,FNP, Kismath Hirani,FNP


